
Hello,  
 
This message is only for those who have received a paper certificate. 
 
 
Some of you have received a duplicate certificate of entitlement from the Fund. 
Don't worry, sending back just one will suffice... Too bad for the planet 
 
The Fund has been informed. 
 
Have a great summer... 
 
Pour l'AAFI-AFICS, Odette Foudral 
 


